Hau, Lucy

Subject:

FW: Barter st extension

From: Sandy Fermanovski

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 3:49 PM

To: Carroll, Judy; Kanapathi, Logan; Mayor, Councillors & C.A.O.; Kitteringham, Kimberley

Subject: Barter st extension

We residents oppose the extension of Barter St as it will create congestion and traffic in our neighborhood, and will make it very unsafe for our children to walk to school and play outside.

We say yes to the laneway for emergency vehicles only.

Thank you,

Boxgrove Resident.